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February 10,2017

VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Ruby Potter
Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Avenue
Baltimore, Maryland 2l2l 5

Re: AAMC's Response to BWMC's Comments on Letter
Ruling

Dear Ms. Potter:

Enclosed please find Anne Arundel Medical Center's Response to BWMC's
comments on Chairman Tanio's January 23,2017 letter ruling.

Sincerely,

,,4 , ,z ,/

4_Z
Jonathan Montgomery

Enclosures
cc: Jinlene Chan, M.D., Health Officer. Anne Arundel County (via email)

Paul Parker, Director, Center for Health Care Facilities planning & Development, MHCC (via
email)
Suellen Wideman, Esq., Assistant Attorney General, MHCC (via email)
Ruby Potter, Health Facilities Coordination Officer, MHCC (via email)
Thomas C. Dame, Esq. (via email)
Ella R. Aiken, Esq. (via email)
M. Natalie McSherry, Esq. (via email)
Christopher C. Jeffries, Esq. (via email)
Louis P. Malick, Esq. (via email)
John T. Brennan, Jr., Esq. (via email)
Joel Suldan, Esq. (via email)
Steve R. Schuh, Anne Arundel County Executive lvia emaill
Kevin R. McDonald, Chief Certificate of Need, MHCC (via email)
Anne Arundel Medical Center (via email for lnternal Distribution)
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